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Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network. Council - Soplendor Ho\i‘fv
Original Message N ‘

From: Sandy Salerno <sandy.salerno@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2015 5:36 PM

To: Racco, Sandra; maurizio.bevilagua@vaughan.ca; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Rosati, Gino;

Abrams, Jeffrey; Birch, Carol

Subject: Preserve R1V designation in Concord West

I am writing on behalf of my family residing at 71 Southview Drive and for Orlando and Giulia Salerno
residing at 81 Southview Drive. We are requesting your support and vote against the application to
divide lots on Southview Drive and Rockview Gardens which are zoned R1V.

We are requesting an explanation about the current zoning of the R1V lots in our community, why is
there possibility for this application to meet requirements for approval? What will the City do to
ensure any loopholes in the current zoning are removed to ensure the Lots designated R1V remain R1V?
I thank you for your support and an explanation about how our community is zoned?

Sincerely,

Sandy Salerno

Sent from my iPhone



